
         

            
          

             
             

  

           
            
             

            
              

            
       

              

          
 

          
        

           
     

  

            
           

         

RFQ for LFG Energy Project at Bees Ferry Landfill, SC 

As a service to our Partners and other interested parties, EPA's Landfill Methane 
Outreach Program (LMOP) is sharing information about a request for qualifications 
(RFQ) from the County of Charleston, South Carolina. Please note that EPA is not 
affiliated in any way with the review and selection process. Information provided is based 
on the RFQ. 

The County of Charleston is requesting statements of qualifications from offerors with 
proven experience and expertise that are interested in developing a landfill gas (LFG) 
energy project for commercial and beneficial use of LFG at the Bees Ferry Landfill. 
The County will evaluate and score the statements of qualifications submitted, with the 
intent of inviting the best qualified offerors to respond to a future request for proposals. 

The scope of services for an LFG energy project will include planning, permitting, 
financing, design, construction, operation, maintenance, and environmental monitoring 
services, as well as the marketing, sale, and distribution of the LFG's full market value. 

Mandatory pre-submittal conference and site visit: July 10, 2024 at 10:00 am 
Eastern Time 
Last day for questions: July 17, 2024 at 12:00 pm Eastern Time 
Proposal deadline: July 30, 2024 at 3:00 pm Eastern Time 

The RFQ is available for download upon completion of vendor registration at 
https://charlestoncounty.bonfirehub.com/opportunities/143256. Please refer to the RFP 
for additional details. 

To request removal from this email list, please reply to this message. For 
further information or questions about LMOP, please do not reply to this 
email message, but rather visit the LMOP website. Thank you. 

https://charlestoncounty.bonfirehub.com/opportunities/143256
https://www.epa.gov/lmop/forms/contact-us-about-landfill-methane-outreach-program



